Subject: [DIDP] delegation of Cyrillic IDN .ykp to Ukraine
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 11:39:30 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Oksana Prykhodko
To: didp@icann.org

Category: DIDP

Dear all,

I am writing you to ask for more information on the delegation of the IDN
cCTLD .ykp to Ukraine.

On the Board web-site | can find very limited piece of information

(http://www.icann.org/en/about/transparency/didp).

| would like to know:

1. What was the package of documents, submitted to IANA/ICANN on this
issue (first of all, could you please send us "publicly available

registration policy" of .ykp, confirmation of support from Ukrainian
government and

Ukrainian Internet community, concept of the development of this
domain)? Could you please let us know "a brief overview of the history

of the request" and "ICANN Staff ... report to the ICANN Board"?

2. Did ICANN/IANA perform the test on security and stability of .ykp?
If yes, what is the result? Are you monitoring the situation after
delegation?

3. Did you ask for any additional consultations with other SO (for
example, Ukrainian representatives in GAC, ccNSO, ALAC)? If yes, what
reaction did you receive? If not - why?

Thank you very much in advance,

Oksana Prykhodko

director of INGO European Media Platform
EURALO secretary

Ukraine

Delegation of the .ykp domain representing Ukraine

The Board received a brief overview of the history of the request for
delegation of the IDN ccTLD. The Board then took the following action:

Resolved (2013.02.28.04), ICANN has reviewed and evaluated the

request, and the documentation demonstrates the delegation process was
followed and is in the interests of the local and global Internet
communities.


http://www.icann.org/en/about/transparency/didp

Fourteen members of the Board voted in favor of the resolution. Two
Board members were unavailable to voted on the resolution. The
resolution carried.

Rationale for Resolution 2013.02.28.04

As part of the IANA Functions, ICANN receives request to delegate and
redelegate country-code top-level domains. ICANN Staff has reviewed
and evaluated a delegation request for this domain and has provided a
report to the ICANN Board that proper procedures were followed in that
evaluation. The Board's oversight of the process helps ensure ICANN is
properly executing its responsibilities relating to the stable and

secure operation of critical unique identifier systems on the Internet
and pursuant to the IANA Functions Contract. Ensuring that the process
is followed adds to the accountability of ICANN. This action will have

no fiscal impact on ICANN or the community, and will have a positive
impact on the security, stability and resiliency of the domain name
system.

This is an Organizational Administrative Function not requiring public comment.



